
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S

September 12, 2000

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Trustee T. Sulyma, Chairman Conference Committee

SUBJECT: Report #24 of the Conference Committee (From the Meeting Held August 29, 2000)

RECOMMENDATION

1. That report #24 of the Conference Committee from the meeting
held August 29, 2000 be received and considered.

2. That the appointment of Stuart Wachowicz as Director for the
2000-2001 school year be confirmed.

* * * * *
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